
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

FOR 

RECORDS AND INFORMATION MANAGEMENT CONSULTING SERVICES 

  

The Utilities Regulation and Competition Authority (URCA) wishes to contract with a records 

and information management expert who will work with URCA’s management and staff over a 

period of time to determine how URCA should best manage its records and information 

systems for the present and the future. 

The Request for Proposals (RFP), which defines the proposed scope of the consultancy, can be 

downloaded by clicking on the PDF document below.  Proposals should be submitted to the 

address below by 5:00 p.m. on April 30, 2014. 

URCA wishes to thank all respondents, but only those suitably qualified will be contacted. 

Chief Executive Officer 
Utilities Regulation and Competition Authority 

UBS Annex Building, East Bay Street 
P.O. Box N-4860 

Nassau, Bahamas 
Email:  info@urcabahamas.bs 
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